
page 1 of 1

4PB, 6th Floor,
St Martin’s Court,

10 Paternoster Row,
London, EC4M 7HP
T: 0207 427 5200

E: clerks@4pb.com
W: 4pb.com

Lord Sumption and the Limits of the Law: Is the
Human Rights Project Undemocratic and Elitist?
An Article from Family Law Week

11th January 2017
Barristers
David Bedingfield
David Bedingfield, considers the arguments in a debate of vital importance to family lawyers.

Is the enforcement of “human rights” by judges elitist and anti-democratic? Is it right that we now
regularly see unelected judges interpreting vague language in a constitutional document to override the
clear will of the majority? Read more

Author
David Bedingfield
Source
Family Law Week

Download Publication
Please follow the following link:

http://www.familylawweek.co.uk/site.aspx?i=ed174914

mailto:clerks@4pb.com
http://4pb.com
http://www.familylawweek.co.uk/site.aspx?i=ed174914
http://www.familylawweek.co.uk/site.aspx?i=ed174914

